
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      2020 Mill and Overlay Project 
 
MEETING DATE: May 5, 2020 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 

The Public Works Commission met on Tuesday April 28th to discuss the 2020 Mill and Overlay 

Project.  The City Council budgeted $130,000 in the 2020 budget for this project.  Public Works 

Director Wes Anway provided the commission with 2 options for the overlays.  The first 

included Ridgecrest Drive, Dakota Street and Hoffman Street and the second option included 

Ridgecrest Drive and Evergreen Dr. E.   

 

The Commission reviewed the options and selected Option 1 with also including the Public 

Safety Parking Lot if quotes are under the $130,000.   

 

A motion was made to proceed with the 2020 Mill and Overlay Project Option 1 and to also 

include the public safety lot if possible.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please review the attached mill and overly option 1 including the public safety parking lot 

selected by the Public Works Commission and proceed to requesting quotes for review and 

acceptance.   

 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to proceed with securing quotes for the 2020 Mill and Overlay Project and 

bring back to city council for review and approval. 

 

 




